
 

 

In April 2014, Sunshine Coast Credit Union bid farewell to  

director Catharine Esson.   

 

In addition to fulfilling her Director role, Catharine also sat on two committees during her term:  

Investment & Loan and Nominations.  During this time, she contributed much through her 

involvement in both, and we appreciate the contributions she has made. 

On behalf of the Board of Directors, we sincerely thank Catharine for her commitment to 

Sunshine Coast Credit Union, and wish her well.   
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